The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at: 181 King Street, P.O. Box 219, Burford ON, NOE 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143

www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca

Fax 519-449-3525

PASTORAL TEAM

Fr. Peter Ciallella, Pastor
pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com
medical emergency email
pciallella@hotmail.ca

Gigi Pace Tavernese, Office Administrator
parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Susan Elliott, Parish Accountant

For further information see the volunteer commitment
forms in the main foyer of the church

Patti Field, Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121 bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Our auxiliary provides catering for all occasions at
reasonable prices.

NEW PARISHIONERS
We welcome new parishioners! Registration forms are
available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a
Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples
wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE
Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford
Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

11:30 a.m. Scotland
WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford: Tues. 7:00 p.m.
Burford: Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM

Application forms are available at the entrance of the
church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or
drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact
you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK

Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be
arranged by calling the parish office. ~Whenever
possible, please call before any situation becomes
critical.

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the
priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life
are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the
vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS

It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic
with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church. Please call
the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need. The
time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like
to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD. Sun.9:30 a.m.
For the young children of the parish. The children's
liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the
Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.
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THIRD SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME

WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH

Liturgical Calendar

Tuesday, January 25
8:30am Mass
1 Jim Buday offered by Julia Buday

Wednesday, January 26
8:30am Mass
Intention for Father Peter offered by Anonymous
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes)

Thursday, January 27
8:30am Mass
Intention of Violet Ostrovicsz offered by Family

Friday, January 28
8:30am Mass
T Antonio Ciallella offered by Pasqualina Ciallella

Saturday, January 29
5:00pm Mass
Celebrations to Irene Tota’s 90™ Birthday
offered by Violet Ostrovicsz

Sunday January 30
9:30am Mass
Celebrations to Rupert and Berta Pfleger’s 70"
Wedding Anniversary offered by the Pfleger Family

We Are Stewards

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for

Weekend Contributions
Building Fund Contributions .................. $ 55.00

Youth Ministry Online Learning — There are spaces
open for new learners in the upcoming cycles of the
Youth Ministry Certification program. If you are
interested in participating in Vision for Catholic Youth
Ministry — A Canadian Perspective or Relational
Ministry with Youth - A Canadian Perspective, please
email: nmccowell@hamiltondiocese.com

~Thank you for your faithful and generous support~

Mary, Queen of Angels, Pray for Us!

News from the Diocese

PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH - Parenting Tip
136. Our children are, in many ways, like sponges
absorbing all we say and do. Even when we think they
aren’t watching or listening, they are often taking in our
comments, actions and attitudes. In fact, our influence lasts
their entire lives and impacts them throughout their lifetime.
Equally important is what we don’t say about something
they are seeing or hearing or doing, since silence is
considered consent. Parenting takes constant work, which is
why it is considered a vitally important vocation. The
rewards, however, of seeing your children grow into
healthy, strong adults is worth the effort.

TR

MARRIAGE TIP OF THE MONTH - Marriage Tip
116. Some people drift into their relationships over a
number of years, but it can also be said that people drift out
of their relationships as well. We can become complacent
and take for granted all the nice things are spouse does for
us and/or sometimes we stop doing nice things for them.
Over time we compliment less, spend less time together,
stop sharing our day, feelings, or hopes and dreams and
suddenly lose sight of the other. When we continue to treat
our relationship as new, taking the time to discover who the
other is and complimenting them for it, we stay firmly
attached instead of drifting apart.
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JANUARY 23, 2022

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL

Liturgical Calendar

Sunday, January 30
11:30am Mass
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes)

The Reel Justice Film Festival is here! We are excited to
offer a year of engaging films, which spotlight issues of social,
political, and economic injustice. Join us January 27, 2022 at
7:00 P.M. for “There’s Something in the Water”. The film
documents environmental racism in Nova Scotia, revealing a
portrait of ecological and social disaster, where rural areas are
plagued by toxic fallout from industrial development and your
postal code determines your health. The Reel Justice Film
Festival is a partnership between Development & Peace and
the Bishop Farrell Library & Archives. Visit us online at
https://reeljusticefilmfestival.wordpress.com/ to view our 2022
schedule or to secure your spot at any of our virtual

screenings!

Church Cleaning: Volunteers are needed to help with the
cleaning of the church. Please sign up at the back of the
church. If you are unavailable to clean, you can help with a
monetary donation of $30. You can put your donation in an
envelope marked “Church Cleaning” and leave it with the
Sunday Collection. For more info. Please call Joan Kegels
519-446-1139.

Contributions ....cccevvvveieiineiieeeieeineeeneennes $ 545.00
Building Fund .......cccocciiiiiiiiiniiiiiinnnnen. $ 40.00

Dear Parishioners:

After much prayer, discernment and a very heartfelt
conversation with Bishop Crosby, I have come to a
difficult but necessary decision to ask to step down as
Pastor of this community as of January 31. I will also
be requesting dismissal from Priestly ministry.

This past year I have focused my efforts on my health.
I appreciate all your support & encouragement. I
realize that after nearly 23 years of Priestly ministry, I
have put the needs of others before my own. I
recognize the unique calling of the Priesthood, but it
has its challenges, and one being the possibility of
having a family.

Bishop Crosby expressed gratitude for the work I have
done and re-assured me that a new Pastor will be in
place in the coming weeks. For the month of February
Fr. Al MacMillan has graciously offered to celebrate
the weekend Masses.

My decision is entirely personal and one that I made
after much prayer and reflection. As I told the Bishop,
serving you has been the highlight of my Priestly
ministry.

Moving forward I will still be serving the greater
community but in a different capacity. I have accepted
the position of Executive Director for the Centre for
Migrant Workers Solidarity in Simcoe, ON. The
Centre will continue to provide assistance and
education for our migrant Farmworkers, as well as
support our local farming industry. It is a work that I
am very passionate about and it will be a different kind
of service to God on behalf of our migrant workers.

I will do all I can to assist the parish in the coming
weeks during this transition. Please continue to do all
you can to continue the good work we have undertaken
through your prayers, generosity & dedication. And
please pray for me in this new phase of my life.

I will always be grateful for your support and
generosity.

God bless,
Fr. Peter Ciallella
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Liturgical Publications

3171 LENWORTH DR. #12 MISSISSAUGA, ON L4X 2G6 1-800-268-2637

REMBX

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111 Res 519-449-5005
Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Brantford 519-751-7096 x2517

(% Sound Choice

Hearing Health Services
Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris 519-442-5550
99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.

ADVERTISE!

Fresh food. Friendly neighbours.

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

Blessed Sacrament
Darish Hall
Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,
Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~
Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary
181 King St.

Call Patti Field

Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121

bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Sales, Service and Installation of all types of

RS Residential Garage Doors, Commercial and
— P
— Agricultural Overhead Doors

-BRANT OVERHEAD

DOOR
366 Grand River Ave, Brantford 519-756-0082

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

DONATE
@ VOLUNTEER
forest  flowers |SEEK HELP « SHOP
320 Colborne St West Serving our

519-751-0522
ForestofFlowersWestBrant.com

neighbours in need

THE PERFECT SPOT

~ TO ADVERTIS

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
1-800-268-2637

,.'

PLEASE CALL

E YOUR BUSINESS!

e SOCIETY OF

Saintyincent
c]é/ Paul®

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our Thrift Store:
143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Remember...

Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

103 King St.

Warren's Home Centre Lid.
"Here's How"

warrenshomecentre@bellnet.ca

519-449-2411

230- 1





